12 August 2019

Christine Tumney
Director — Strategic Programs
Department of Primary Industries, Agriculture

By Email: S
Ce: I

Dear Christine

Bylong Coal Project (SSD 6367) — Further Comments from DPI Agriculture

| write in relation to the Bylong Coal Project (SSD 6367), which is currently before the
Independent Planning Commission NSW for determination.

Following a meeting between the Commission Panel and representatives of the Department of
Planning, Industry and Environment and the Department of Primary Industries on 6 August
2019, and as was mentioned in that meeting by Commissioner Gordon Kirkby, the Commission
would like to provide you with an opportunity to provide any further follow-up information in
relation to the matters discussed at that meeting. Please provide any further information to the
Commission by 5pm Monday 19 August 2019.

Please be advised the Commission has now published a copy of the meeting transcript on its
website: https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2018/10/bylong-coal-project.

If you have any questions, | have asked Mr Brad James, Senior Project Officer, | NEEGE
or I (o liaise directly with you.

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
Acting Executive Director — Secretariat
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